
Dunn Village Hall Committee Meeting 15 January 2024 

Notes by Cllr Beverley Saunders (WPC representative) 

 

Committee membership update: 

Mr Nick Morgan has stepped down from finance after 10 years and passed the baton 

onto Mr Ian Steadman. 

Ms Inyca Humphreys steps down after 6 years and is temporarily replsced by Mrs 

Denise Bailey as honorary secretary. 

Mrs Jill Levick also leaves and new member Mr Tim Ball joins. 

Minutes: 

The minutes of the last meeting of XX December 2023 were approved & signed. 

Matters arising: 

Blinds & windows need addressing. Blinds have been removed due to mould, and 

new blinds need to be priced up. Maintenance is needed on some windows as the 

seals have blown. 

 

User Charges: 

The funeral rate will be £60 per half day. 

 

Finance: 

An update was given to the meeting. 

 

Discretionary grants: 

Maintenance items requiring funding: Electrical survey, new wooden step & vents, 

grounds upkeep, exterior hatch door bolts, cellars - storage & damp solutions. 

Exterior door making good – bolt & repainting, sealant of back wall. Some of the 

above have been attended to others are ongoing. Added to the list are new blinds 

and windows. 

 

Fundraising/bookings: 

Two funerals are booked and elections. 

 

Thanks were extended to J Gray, M Adams-Acton and S M Ireland for their generous 

donations. 

 

Next meeting 5 February 2024. 


